SOLANO COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE

Thomas A. Ferrara, Sheriff-Coroner

530 Union Avenue, Ste. 100, Fairfield, CA 94533
(707) 784-7000

August 1, 2014

Mr. Sebastian Cosentino, Project Director
State of California

Board of State and Community Corrections
600 Bercut Drive

Sacramento, CA 95811

RE:  AB900 Project/ Stanton Correctional Facility
Request for Contract Extension

The purpose of this letter is to request an extension of Solano County’s contract with the Board
of State and Community Corrections under the County’s AB900 award for the construction of the
Stanton Correctional Facility.

The County’s current contract requires substantial completion of the project no later than
June 26, 2014 and occupation by September 26, 2014. However, due to construction and
development delays, final completion of the project is now slated for February 28, 2015. The
County respectfully requests that our contract be amended to extend the deadline for final
completion to February 28, 2015.

The County is confident that the project, once finally complete and operational, will set the
standard for local detention facilities throughout California. I thank you in advance for your
assistance and look forward to closing out this contract in February, 2015.

Sincerely,
ﬂ @“AQJW _

Thomas A. Ferrara
Sheriff-Coroner

Dedicated to Community Service
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